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March 7, 2012 
 
Mr. T. Luke Owen, PG 
NPDES Stormwater Training Institute 
1000 Peachtree Industrial Blvd, Suite 6 
Suwanee, GA 30024 
 
Dear Luke, 
 
It’s my pleasure to write this Letter of Recommendation for you and the NPDES Stormwater Training Institute for the 
GSWCC certification training services you provide for the Associated General Contractors-Georgia Chapter.  Since 
we first contacted you in November 2010 and requested you provide training for our membership, we’ve enjoyed 
working with you and your administrative staff.  Our members are very happy with your training and appreciate how 
you clear up the confusion with the regulations and show them how to apply the principles of regulatory compliance 
with erosion and sediment control in the field.   Our members pass rates are high, which makes recommending you 
as AGCs NPDES training provider, even better.   
 
Before I close, I wanted to mention that the course evaluation forms we receive from our membership speak highly of 
your effective training style and clearly demonstrates your efforts to connect the dots between NPDES compliance 
and watershed protection.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Cherri Watson, Director 
Safety, Education and Workforce Development 


